Novemher 19, 1976

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to advise that Pamela LaBelle has been in
our employment from November 4, 1974 through November 24, 1976.

Pam started as Receptionist Clerk, advancing to Clerk
Typist and shortly after to Inventory Control Posting Clerk.
Her duties have included all phases of inventory control
including management sales reports, set up new on~line
programs and physical inventory responsibilities.

During her period of employment we have found Pam to
be a highly intelligent person, very dependable, cooperative,
and her greatest asset, her personal initiative. Her quality
and guantity of work has more than met our job cualifications.

We hate to lose an employee of Pam's qualifications and
high standards and we highly recommend her for any position.

ywrys/
Chase Dealey
Manager, Inventory Control
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